DANKE // THANKS
FSB 2019

passion for sports grounds

Dear customers and visitors,

even if the FSB has been over for more than a week, impressions and feelings
still sound. Our motto "SMG sports bar" was a great success, which is not only
proven by the numbers:

¢ Visitors to the FSB: 28,000 from 128 countries
e News: 4

e Beer consumption: 6,600 beer glasses

e Donations for charity: 2,531.15 €

We would like to take this opportunity to thank the numerous visitors,
customers and business partners from all over the world for the visit and the
interesting conversations. We hope the SMG sports bar will remain in your
memory for a long time.

We are already looking forward to the next FSB from the 26. - 29.10.2021,
where we will surely provide some surprises again.
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